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Exec,

Barry called me on Monday afternoon to discuss next steps regarding the Mapua Growth Plan Change (GPC).

Key points:

« Barry will be meeting with TDC colleagues this (or next) week to discuss and align internally on next steps
« Would then like to meet with reps from community (Exec plus others) to "test proposed way forward"

e When ready, TDC would then hold a Community Meeting to share way forward and seek feedback

¢ After taking this feedback into account, TDC would hold a second Community Meeting to present final plan

Barry is supportive of undertaking an update to the 2010 Spatial Plan for Mapua and would like to get this done by the end of 2022.

Until this work has been completed, Barry indicated that the GPC for Mapua (currently paused / slowed down) would not move
forward.

Overall, on the face of it this is a good outcome - let's hope we can get this formalized and in writing in the near future.

Best regards,
Paul.
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